
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mayor and Town Council 

FROM: Greenways Commission 
Glenn Parks, Chair 

SUBJECT: Morgan Creek Trail Conceptual Plan 

DATE: September 6, 2006 

The Commission voted unanimously (5-0) to recommend that the Council adopt the plan with one 
change. The Commission recommends that Wilson Creek be properly shown and labeled on the 
report’s maps. 

Commission members voting were: Glenn Parks (Chair), Bill Bracey (Vice Chair), Jim Earnhardt, 
Gary Galloway, and Mary Ann Freedman Absent: Mary Blake and Reed Huegerich 


